

FISHING IN THE PARK

Everyone is welcome to fish in the park, anytime lagoon conditions are permitting. We still have fish tagged from the fishing tournament available for prizes. Go see what you can catch.





SHELTERS

We have shelters available for rent through out the park. Reservations are \$30.00 and you get the shelter for the full day. Most shelters have electricity, water fountain and a grill. Seating ranges from 20 – 80 people depending on the shelter size. Perfect for any outdoor gathering!

OREGON BULLDOGS NEBRASKA

WELCOME

Welcome to the August 2025 edition of the Harrisburg Township Park District Newsletter. Our team has been working hard on upcoming events and activities.

From our recreation to community events, we hope you'll find something that piques your interest and encourages you to get outside and enjoy all that our parks have to offer.



FLAG FOOTBALL

Registrations for youth flag football will come to a close on August 8, 2025. The program is open to all boys and girls from 1st-6th grade. The fees are \$60 per child. The season will run from September – mid October 2025 with games on Saturdays!

niijos://naiiisburgparkaisiiiasp orts.sporthgin.com/register/for m/288229544 August 8 – Flag Football Registration Ends

August 17 – Soccer/SIMSS Tryouts 1:30 Girls, 3:30 Boys

August 24 – Flag Football Coaches Meeting – 2:00 PM

Week of August 25 – Flag Football Practices Begin



The Harrisburg District Library in cooperation with the Harrisburg Township Park District presents a StoryWalk® for our community to enjoy. The StoryWalk® Project is a popular collaboration between libraries and parks to bring together the love of reading and being outside. For a StoryWalk®, a book is laminated, mounted, and placed along a walking path. Families can stroll down the path, reading the book as they move along. The StoryWalk® Project was created by Anne Ferguson of Montpelier, VT and developed in collaboration with the Kellogg-Hubbard Library. StoryWalk® is a registered service mark owned by Ms. Ferguson.

The StoryWalk® at Harrisburg Park was first put out for Display in 2020. The book is displayed along the Drew Blair Trail Way at Paul Emery Park. The approximate walking distance to read the entire book is one half (½) mile. Recent collaboration between the Library and Park District has allowed for purchase of new permanent display cases for the StoryWalk®. The display cases feature the pages from the story as well as instructions for a fun exercise to perform while stopped at that page. The Harrisburg Township Park District would like to thank the Harrisburg District Library for this opportunity to partner together to help make our community a better place.



